
 
Secretary of the Commission  
Office of the Secretariat  
U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission  
Three Lafayette Centre  
1155 21st Street, N.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20581 
 
Re: KalshiEX LLC  
 
Dear Members of the Commission:  
 
I write on behalf of the Rock Family of Companies, the largest private employer in the City of 
Detroit and the largest investor in the city’s revitalization. Since moving to Downtown Detroit some 
12 years ago, the Rock Family of Companies has grown our presence in the city to nearly 15,000 
team members and has committed more than $5.6 billion to rebuilding and revitalizing the city.   
 
As you know, the State of Michigan was one of the epicenters of unfounded challenges to the results 
of the 2020 election. In particular, the City of Detroit was singled out for unfounded allegations 
regarding the processing and counting of ballots. These allegations had unmistakable racial 
undertones and strove to cast Detroit in a light diametrically at odds with our efforts, and the efforts 
of so many, to build a more positive future for the city.  
 
We are aware of a pending application by KalshiEx LLC for regulatory approval of a trading market 
regarding the outcome of elections for the United States Congress. In general, it is our view that 
such a platform offers another antidote to unfounded claims about election outcomes. The ability 
to say that the “market has spoken” in recognizing official election results offers yet another 
affirmation and bulwark against persistent efforts to challenge, or undermine, the results of our 
democratic elections.  
 
We appreciate the Commission’s consideration of the pending request, as well as this comment in 
favor of its approval.   
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
Jared Fleisher  
Vice President for Government Affairs  
Rock Family of Companies  
 
 
 


